
BOCC MEETING PUBLIC COMMENTS  

01/04/2023 

These are questions and comments received through the County website and through 
the Strategic Communications email. 

Name:  

Sierra Franklin-Morton 

Contact Information:  

sfranklin1191@gmail.com  

Received By:  

This comment was received via the County website. 

Subject:  

Public Comment Decorum 

Comment: 

I am absolutely disgusted by the fact that someone was allowed to use their five 
minutes of public comment to spout hate speech unchecked and not stop. I am appalled 
at the fact that Chairman Dennis didn't see to himself to stop the person's words as they 
were not germane to anything on the agenda and frankly were out of place. The public 
forum should be used for actual grievances and not racist comments. I am disappointed 
in Commissioner Howell, Meitzner, and Lopez for not speaking up and calling out this 
person but I applaud Commissioner Cruse for at least saying something. As a person 
from what the speaker called "The Black District" District One in Wichita, I am ashamed 
that this is happening in Sedgwick County.  



Name:  

Cassaundra  Linnebur 

Contact Information:  

cassaundraaa@gmail.com   

Received By:  

This comment was received via the County website. 

Subject:  

Seeking a Resolution for Homeowners Rights 

Comment: 

As a homeowner I am seeking a resolution for harassment from a Club Rodeo. The 
harassment is the loud low frequency that cannot be measure on a decibel meter. It 
penetrates pounding my home walls and continues until 2am every night they are open. 
Officers have confirmed the accounts of excessive music noise. I am asking for the 
business to be held accountable for this disruption to our sleep. This resolution will allow 
them to continue to do business while holding them accountable if the music is being 
disruptive to residents. At the moment they are their own governing body with no officer 
or City limits to answer to. Club Rodeo should not be allowed to harass the residents 
with no authority unable to tell them to "to turn it down".   



Name:  

Andrew Crane 

Contact Information:  

acrane1226@gmail.com   

Received By:  

This comment was received via the County website. 

Subject:  

NFB Newsline for Kansas (for the blind community) 

Comment: 

Will have a hand out, would like to get all of the commissioners to help out the blind 
community and get Newsline funded in the state of Kansas. We need your help to help 
out the blind community.   


